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NEWS RELEASE 

Bethel Park to Hold Halloween Parade, Trick-or-Treating & Decorating Contest 
 

Bethel Park, PA – The Municipality of Bethel Park will be holding a Halloween Day “Spooktacular 

Parade” from 12-3 p.m. on Oct. 31 as well as Trick-or-Treating from 6-8 p.m. 

“The parade will feature two routes throughout the Municipality and offer a safe alternative to trick-

or-treating,” said Bethel Park Municipal Manager Laurence Christian.  “Parade routes will be posted on the 

Municipal website.” 

The parade will feature emergency vehicles, Public Works vehicles, a TCS-EMS ambulance, and 

antique cars along with candy and surprises for kids in the community; the event is being held in partnership 

with the Bethel Park Community Foundation.   

“We’re also going to feature a Facebook Live of the parade on the Municipality of Bethel Park 

Facebook page for residents to share Halloween pictures,” said Christian. 

Residents wishing to participate in trick-or-treating should turn their porch lights on; those not 

wanting to participate can leave their porch lights off.  Also, those participating in trick-or-treating are being 

encouraged to socially distance and wear a mask. 

The Municipality is also holding a Halloween Decorating Contest for Bethel Park residents.  Judging 

will be held from Friday, Oct. 23 – Thursday, Nov. 1.  One winner will be declared in each ward.   

For more information, visit www.bethelpark.net or visit the Municipality’s Facebook page:  

Municipality of Bethel Park. 
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